
 

 
 
 
Investors in Pupils Assessor. 
 
Dear Pupils of St Pius X College, Magherafelt. 
 
Thank you for making me very welcome when I visited your school to assess ‘Investors in Pupils’ 
on the 21st June 2018.  You were all very polite, friendly, confident and extremely well behaved.  
You are proud of your school and the work you are doing to make it an even better place for 
everyone. Thank you for helping to make the assessment day run smoothly. 
 
I am very grateful to all students who took me on the school tour, took photographs, entertained me 
with music and came to talk to me. You were excellent in helping me understand how St Pius X 
College works. Everyone I met had a lot to tell me and you all were very aware about how Investors 
in Pupils can raise attendance and achievement. 
 
I was very pleased to find out about the many things that your teachers and support staff do to help 
you. They work very hard to make the school such a brilliant place to be, where everyone enjoys 
their learning.   
 
You told me that:  
• You work together to make St Pius X better for everyone. 
• You work hard to look after and care for each other. 
• You clearly understand what Teamwork is about. 
• You enjoy school and you know that learning now will help you in your future life. 
• You understand the workings and value of The Junior School Council, and feel listened to. 
• You know who to turn to for a helping hand if you have concerns. 
• You are well informed about how St Pius X College spends its budget and what the 
Teachers, Classroom Assistants, Caretakers, Canteen staff, Principal, Governors and Parents, do 
to help you all in the school. 
 
I have a few suggestions for work you may like to develop next year to make ‘Investors in Pupils’ 
even better in your school. I am sure Mrs. Toner will talk to you about these.  You might even have 
some new ideas of your own, so be creative. You really appreciate what this school does for you. 
 
Well done to all of you!  I want Mrs. Toner to arrange a big Breakfast celebration now that you 
have the ‘Investors in Pupils’ award. 
 
I wish you every success in the future going into Year 9 – keep up the good work and remember, 
“Success for All.” 
 
Yours sincerely, 

  
 
Charles Fitzsimons 
Investors in Pupils Assessor 
 


